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Community Meeting about Gangs 
Community Input Form 
September 10, 2007                    Spokane County Sheriff’s Training Building 

Spokane Community College 
Building #7 

1810 N Greene St 
Spokane, WA  99217 

 
Thank you for your participation.  The Work Group on Gang-Related Violence values 
your input.  The work group will use your input, comments and feedback to guide and 
shape the recommendations it makes to the Legislature.   
 
Please take a moment to give the Work Group your thoughts, feelings and suggestions 
about gangs.  What specifically is the gang problem as you see it?  Is gang-related 
violence on the rise?  If so, what is causing the increase?  How can the Legislature 
reduce or eliminate gang-related crimes and gang-related violence? 
 
 
Name: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: ________________________________ 
 
 
Would you like to speak?          Yes No thanks, I’ll leave my 

comments in writing 
 
Comments:____________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________. 
 
Written comments can also be mailed to:  Work Group on Gang-Related Crime 
      c/o WA Association of Sheriffs and Police Chiefs 
      3060 Willamette Drive NE #200 
      Lacey, WA  98516 


